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High Street,  

Penrith NSW 2750    

Ph: 02 4721 2158                                               

Email: penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

 

 Penrith  
  Public School 

 

TERM 3 WEEK 8 2022 
 

SEP 
 

8          1/2M  Assembly  - 2.30pm School Hall enter via canteen gate 

9           Crazy Sock & Hair Day—Year 6 Fundraiser—Gold coin donation 

15        5P Assembly  - 2.15pm School Hall enter via canteen gate 

16        Pedlars’ Fair - Parents and carers welcome 

19        P&C Meeting 3.30pm-4.30pm 

22         Calmsley Hill City Farm-Kindy students 

22        1/2G Assembly - 2.30pm School Hall enter via canteen gate 

23        Term 3 ends 
 

OCT   

10        Term 4 begins—All students 

12-13  YMCA Camp–Years 3 & 4 

13       6NP Assembly–2.15pm School Hall enter via canteen gate 
 

School caps and surf hats can be purchased from the school office: 

School caps $18— Surf hats $20 
 

Money/Notes Due 

$115 - 3rd  payment Stage 3 Aussie Bush Camp —Due Tue 18 October 

Final payment Stage 2 YMCA Camp—Due Thur 8 September 

$45 final payment - Year 2 Swim Scheme— Due Wed 21 September 

$34 — Calmsley Hill City Farm– Due Wed 7 September 

file://///DETNSW.WIN/2859/Faculty/Office/NEWSLETTER/penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL’S CORE VALUES   
 

Learning   Environment   Cooperation    Respect 
 

Principal’s Message  
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Another exciting few weeks at Penrith Public School, celebrating success through 

learning and achievement. 
 

Thank you to Mrs. Lang and 6L on a fabulous Primary Assembly. It was great to 

see everyone up singing and dancing to YMCA. A great time had by all!!!!!!! Also, 

an outstanding  performance from the Stage 2 and 3 Penrith Dance Group.     

Thank you to Mrs. Anderson,  Mrs. Brown and Imogen for assisting the dancers,            

especially all the practice sessions you have all put in. 
 

I was teaching 3A for a short time last week. Students are doing amazing activities 

with Mrs. Anderson. She is full of knowledge and passion for student engagement 

and learning.  
 

3A’s display wall is full of engaging and motivational knowledge – personal        

pronouns, sizzling sentence starters, punctuation, reading, writing and ordering           

4-digits AND not to mention the differentiated learning occurring in the classroom 

with some Year 3 students multiplying 2-digits by 2-digits. 
 

Mrs. Craig and KC are engaged in fabulous learning in their classroom. It is quite 
amazing to see Kindergarten students independently working in their groups 
while Mrs. Craig was explicitly teaching her literacy group. 

Yuhan wrote a fantastic sentence – She could see a Nicole Craig shark. 

Well Mrs. Craig, we have a new species of shark. 

 

Thank you Mrs. Craig for your excitement in the classroom. It has such a positive 
impact on student learning. 
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What great successes Penrith Public School students had at the Penrith Show  

Best In Show awards were presented to Jordan P from K-6 Green, Princess D in 1/2R 
and Chaitanya R from 6NP. Many students also received 1st, 2nd and 3rd places for 
their artwork and cooking. Penrith Public School also received a plaque for the    
Highest Points scored of any school for their displays in the show. This was a           
first-time award for Penrith Public School.  A huge congratulations to all students 
who exhibited in the Penrith Show. 

 

Enrolling Now for 2023 – If you have a child commencing kindergarten in 2023, or    

if you know of anyone commencing school next year, we are taking enrolments now! 

Our comprehensive Kickstart to Kindy program runs throughout terms three and 

four. 

 

Pedlars’ Fair—Pedlars’ Fair is Friday 16 September don’t forget to purchase your 

pedlars’   pennies online via our school website https://penrithp.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

and complete your order form and return to your child’s teacher. Your last day for 

purchasing pedlars’ pennies is Wednesday 14 September, so please hurry and get 

your orders in. 

 

Panthers Jersey - As part of Pedlars' Fare, Penrith Public School is raffling a Panthers 

Jersey signed by the 2022 Panthers Team. Tickets are $2.00 each or 3 for $5.00.     

Mrs. King will be selling raffle tickets Monday-Thursday between 8.45am-9.15am    

inside the school gates on Doonmore Street (opposite the church). Please have the 

correct money if possible. Tickets, will be also sold at Pedlars' Fare on Friday 

16th September. Tickets will need to be purchased with cash. Tokens will not be       

accepted. The winner of the Panthers Jersey will be announced after the activities 

are completed. Thank you to Mrs. King for organising the jersey for our school. 

 

School Canteen Raffle – Two hampers for students are being raffled, one for girls  

and one for boys. Students can purchase raffle tickets at the school canteen up until     

Pedlars’ Fare on Friday 16 September. Tickets are 50c each or 3 for $1.00. Tickets can 

also be bought at Pedlars’ Fair and need to be purchased with cash. The winning    

tickets will be drawn at the fair. Thank you,  Ms. Gates and Mrs. Witt for organising 

the raffle for Penrith Public School. 



Page|4                                                                                                                                                                                                06/09/2022 

 

 

Walking to school alone – As children get older they naturally demand more              
independence and, at some point, they will want to travel to school without you.   
But how do you know when it is safe? The answer will depend on your judgement of 
how well they manage the unpredictability of an ever-changing traffic environment. 
Watching their behaviour and talking with your child about potential dangers will 
help you make up your mind.  

 

Transport for NSW recommends you: 
always hold the hand of children under 8 years of age when in the traffic                   
environment 
actively supervise children between 8-10 years of age when in the traffic                      
environment 
ride with your children up to 10 years of age 
ride on the footpath with your child (you can do this up till they’re 16 years of age) 
Before you allow your child to walk, ride or take public transport alone: 
Explain that road safety is a shared responsibility and they’re expected to follow the 
road rules for pedestrians, cyclists and public transport users. 
Talk with them about their personal responsibility for making safe decisions. 
Plan the route together. 
Travel the route together, discuss potential dangers and solutions and role model 
safe road user behaviours such as: 
-putting your mobile phone and electronic devices in your bag 
-waiting at least one step back from the edge of the road before crossing 
-stopping, looking, listening, thinking every time you cross the road together 
-making eye contact with drivers so you know the driver has seen you, before       
stepping out onto  a road. 
When practising, let your child make the decisions of when to cross the road so      
you can see how well they’re able to cope with various traffic environment                
situations. 
Consider responsible friends they can travel with. 
Discuss safe alternatives for going to and from school if something changes, e.g. 
missing the school bus, public transport delays, flat bike tyre, footpaths blocked. 
Until you feel comfortable letting your child travel on their own continue to travel 
with them. 
 
Warm regards 

Sue McMahon  

Relieving Principal 
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Penrith Show Prize Winners 
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Penrith Show Prize Winners 
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PEDLARS’ FAIR DAY 

Friday 16  September 2022 

Starts Time 9.45am– Ends 12.30pm 

Families are very welcome to come along and enjoy the day        

with their children.  

Students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 are asked to prepare a Pedlar’s 

tray at home and bring it to school on the day to sell their wares for Pedlar’s       

pennies. The children may like to dress up on the day to match their goods. 

e.g. a clown might have some juggling balls, a fairy could have bags of magic 

dust etc.  

The Stage 2 classes will be running a food stall at Pedlars’ Fair, so all Year 3  

and 4 students are asked to bring something to contribute on the day.  

 Students in Years 5 and 6 prepare an activity or game in groups at school. 

Children will ‘pay’ to participate in these activities using Pedlars’ pennies on 

the day. Students work in small groups to organise and run their activity and 

are supervised by teachers. Some past activities include: *sponge toss *lolly 

guessing competition *face painting *hair spraying                                             

Pedlars’ Pennies will be 50c each on the day and can be purchased at the 

canteen.  

 

Students will still need to bring      

lunch on the day & the canteen 

will  be open for lunch orders.  

 

Please enter the school  via either 

of the Doonmore street gates. 
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A big thankyou to these companies 

Each of these businesses supplied goods such as, sausages, sauce, bread,        

onions, napkins and trays towards our BBQ.  

Thankyou to Miss O’Keefe for contacting these companies for their donations. 
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 CANTEEN 

School 24 Online Ordering Information 

Orders must be entered by 9.15am daily 
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The Skool Loop App 
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